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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

DeKalb County Board of Education Approves Separation Agreement with 
Superintendent Cheryl Watson-Harris 

  

April 26. 2022 

 
(STONE MOUNTAIN, GA) – At tonight’s Virtual Board Called Meeting, the DeKalb County Board of 
Education voted to approve a separation agreement with Superintendent Cheryl Watson-Harris, effective 
immediately.   
  
Board members voted to name Dr. Vasanne Tinsley as the interim superintendent citing its full confidence 
in Dr. Tinsley’s ability to operate the day-to-day activities of the DeKalb County School District (DCSD). Dr. 
Tinsley brings a wealth of experience to DCSD, formerly serving as the Deputy Superintendent of Student 
Support & Intervention in the district.  
  
“We appreciate Mrs. Cheryl Watson-Harris for her service to the DeKalb County School District and wish 
her the best in her future endeavors,” Board Chair Vickie B. Turner said. “The Board has the utmost 
confidence in Dr. Tinsley’s serving as the interim superintendent. The immediate departure of Mrs. 
Watson-Harris will have no bearing on the search for the next superintendent. The Board remains fully 
committed to an open and transparent process and supporting the students of DCSD.” 
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